
Spence Clark
April 22, 1937 ~ July 21, 2020

Dear ones - I just saw the news about Spence and Jill. I am so sorry for your terrible loss. I only met Spence a few

times in my life, mostly at the Brigham Young Family reunions, but my bride and I observed his many kindnesses

toward Aunt Nay (Naomi). She was my Grandpa George Cannon Young’s older sister. We lived directly across the

street from Aunt Nay on 9th Avenue, which afforded us the opportunity to see Spence’s kindness and generosity to

his grandmother first hand. Thank God he was in her life, she would have really struggled otherwise. In our eyes he

was a living example of the Gospel in action and not a hearer only. I know the Heavenly reunion was full upon his

arrival. Our thoughts and prayers are with each of you, his beloved family. Peace and love, Kevin and Debbie

Young Allen, Texas

    - Kevin Young


